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Mitacs update: Accelerate, Elevate and International programs re-
opened 

  

Sponsor

Mitacs

Description

Mitacs has informed the University they can now accept new submissions for the Accelerate,
Elevate, and international programs, ending the pause that has been in place since August 28,
2022. Submissions for these programs are being accepted again as of November 3, 2022.

New proposals will be reviewed with expected funding start dates beginning from April 1, 2023.

The Business Strategy Internship (BSI) program remains on pause. 

For more information contact Emily Gordon at egordo05@uoguelph.ca [1] 
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